
The children are making Easter
cards for our members in the

nursing homes.  If you have other
children at home that would like to

make an Easter card we would love
to deliver for you.  As always, all

mission projects are voluntary.  We
appreciate all you do for our church

and community.

Missions

Important Dates
4th-8th: CLOSED Spring Break
15th: CLOSED Good Friday
16th: St. John's Children's Ministry
         Easter Egg Hunt 10 am
30th: St. John's Children's Ministry
         Father/Daughter Dance

April News

Thank you for your
generosity with the

toothbrush and
toothpaste mission

project.  Grace Kitchen
was overwhelmed by
your outpouring love
and support of their

ministry.

Reminder:
As it begins to get
warmer, please be

sure your child has a
change of clothes at

school that is weather
appropriate.


